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4 April 2012
A ‘behind the scenes’ look at HBRC
Hawke’s Bay people will have the chance to go behind the scenes at Hawke’s Bay Regional Council. HBRC is going to hold an Open Day at its Napier offices, 159 Dalton Street, on Tuesday 17 April.   
There will be three public sessions at 10am, 12pm and 2pm hosted by staff and Regional Councillors.  These will include a guided tour to see the work of the organisation in biosecurity, science, mapping, pollution response, civil defence, operations, engineering and the HeatSmart programme.

HBRC Chairman Fenton Wilson says the open day is a great chance for Hawke’s Bay people to take a closer look at Hawke’s Bay Regional Council and what it does.

“This is a fantastic opportunity for the public to find out more about our key projects and take a look at the wide range of work our staff are involved in,” says Chairman Wilson.

A voucher is available in this week’s Napier and Hastings Mails for free bus travel to and from the open day, so that people in the main urban areas can experience the goBay bus services managed by HBRC. Simply cut out the voucher and present it to the bus driver when you board.  Super Gold Card users should also present their card to the driver.
The Open Day is part of the public consultation for HBRC’s draft Long Term Plan 2012-2022.   Wairoa and Waipukurau will also have ‘shop front’ presentations from HBRC that will be advertised in local newspapers.
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